
 

 

Statement by 

DELEGATION OF VIET NAM 

at the 77th Session of the Sixth Committee of UNGA 

on Agenda Item 77: “Report of the International Law Commission” 

Cluster II (Chapters VI and IX) 

 

Please check against delivery 

Mr. Chairman, 

Distinguished delegates, 

We would like to first address the topic of “Immunity of State 

officials from criminal foreign jurisdiction”, Chapter VI of the 

Report of the International Law Commission. 

First of all, we would like to extend our gratitude to the excellent 

work of the Special Rapporteur, Ms. Concepción Escobar Hernández 

as her contribution was significant for the Commission to conclude its 

first reading of the draft article on the immunity of State officials 

from foreign criminal jurisdiction. In that regard, we highlight the 

continuation of this topic and expect the Commission to soon assign a 

new Special Rapporteur to be in charge of the topic






